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***END OF SCHOOL YEAR REMINDER 

 

Students who have medications in the Nurse's Office 

  All medications must be picked up by 12:00pm on Monday June 19th.  Medications left 

in the Nurse’s Office after that date and time will be disposed of. The only exception to 

this is Epi Pens. 

 A new doctor's order for the 2017-2018 school year should be brought in with the 

medication at the start of school. If you have an appointment over the summer take 

advantage of the opportunity to get this done in advance.  

 

 

Have a wonderful summer! 

 

 

Maureen Larochelle, R.N. 

Caroline Pasquantonio, R.N. 

Lisa Ferrigno, R.N.    

 

  



 


